
   

 

 

 

Monday 15th January 

12.00 Year 4, 5 and 6 girls’ football training  

3.30—4.30 PFC Football Club 

 

Tuesday 16th January 

Individual  and sibling photographs  

3.30—4.15 KS2 Multi-sports 

 

Wednesday 17th January 

3.30—4.30 Y2—Y6 Coding Club 

3.30—4.30 Gym Club 

 

Thursday 18th January 

 

3.30—4.30 Baking Club 

 

Friday 19th January 

3.30—4.30 Y5 / 6 Lacrosse Club 

 

DIARY DATES 

                               Weekly Newsletter 

Happy New Year 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th January 2024 

School Dinners—Week 3 

Mrs Boardman   01625 917280  

head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 

The children have enjoyed learning about their 

new topics in school with Reception/1 children   

familiarising themselves with the local area  ready 

to find out more about the people who built 

Quarry Bank Mill, the school  and the Styal Estate. 

Reminder– individual and  sibling     

photographs on Tuesday.  

 



   

 

 

 

      

Willow’s Ballet Exam Success 

Willow has taken her first RAD pre-primary ballet exam. She has 

passed it with full marks (100%) and is looking forward to receiving 

the certificate so she can show it to all her family, friends and       

everyone at school. What a great achievement! We are all very 

proud of you! 

 

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Friday of the         

attendance award was  Year 3/4.  

Well done to this class with 

97.7%. 

Whole school  94.2% 

 

 Rec / Y1  93.1% 

Y1/2 91.2%  

Y3 / 4 97.7%                                                       

Y5 / 6 93.9% 

 

We have fallen short of  our 95% 

target for whole school             

attendance this week. We will 

continue to work on this and  

offer support to families via 

Steph Beeston. 

Elsie has been working hard at 

home researching her new History 

topic on Saxons and Vikings. It is 

always great to see children who 

are curious to find out more about 

what they are learning in school.  

Isaac has kicked off the new year with a 

fantastic win. His football team won the 

South Manchester Football League. They 

will be presented with 

the cup very soon. 

Well Isaac and his 

team.                                                                      



   

 

 

 

      

Reception:  Clara 

Year 1: Grace 

 Year 2:  Isaac 

Year 3:  Anaya 

Year 4: Kali 

 Year 5: Olivia  

 Year 6:  Leo 

STYAL STARS OF THE WEEK 

Great Work 

There has been some great work produced this 

week!! Frankie and Esme used great letter formation 

and finger spaces when writing  openers to their    

stories about a  character called Dan. Grace is     

learning how to write using more  adventurous      

vocabulary and used a new word -‘lurking’ in a      

sentence. 

Mrs Boardman’s Award 

This week, my award goes to Isaac. He has worked extremely                                                                        
hard with his reading and is making super progress. He knows                                                      
how proud his teachers are and that made him feel happy.                                                                 
In addition to this, his contribution in art this week melted my                                                                   
heart. He explained that the Lowry painting of the seaside he                                                             
was studying made him excited because he wanted to go into                                                                          
the painting and make friends with all the children and build                                                                    
sandcastles with them. What a lovely comment to make.  

Mr Smith’s PE Award                                                                   

Mr Smith has awarded the KS1 certificate to Seren and in KS2 
to Niamh.  

This week, all classes have started  gymnastics in their PE      
lessons where both our certificate winners were recognised for 

demonstrating to their classes with poise and control.            
Well done to you both. 



   

 

 

 

      

A message from Cheshire East to all families  
 

All families and young people need a bit of help from time to time and 
the Family Help Team are here to do just that. 

  
We have a drop-in session at each of our Family Hubs/Children's Centres where 

members of the team will be on hand to provide free information, advice and 
support. We support families with children aged 0-19 (25 with special educa-
tional needs and disabilities) and we aim to make it easier for you to ask for 

help, and get you the right support at the right time and if this isn’t us we will 
make sure you are in touch with other services which may be able to help, this 
may include support around managing challenges at home, keeping you and 

your family safe and queries around accessing other services. 
  

Drop- ins are 10-12 and are held at; 
Congleton Family Hub – every Monday (except bank holidays) 
Ash Grove Family Hub – every Monday (except bank holidays) 

Oakenclough Family Hub – every Tuesday 
Hurdsfield Childrens Centre – every Wednesday 

Macclesfield Family Centre, Macclesfield Town Hall – every Thursday 
  
  

Karen Kirton- Cheshire East Council 
Partnership Family Help Officer 

Family Help Service 
Peoples Directorate 


